





Tel.: +202 24 452 734 +202 24 453 444 +202 24 452 635 +202 24 453 427

Dear Preparatory One parents,

Greetings to you all!

I hope you had an enjoyable summer. We are looking forward to meeting you this year and hopefully we can maintain a good line of communication together in order to succeed.

So we have the pleasure to invite you to join us on our orientation day. We will be sharing with you some important information about our prep. stage policy as well as sharing the working plan of the subjects our students will learn in Preparatory One stage.

This orientation will be held on <u>Saturday</u>, the 13<sup>th</sup> of <u>September</u>, 2025, from 11:00-01:00 am, in the Music room on the second floor.

Looking forward to meeting you all and having a new successful academic year together.

Thank you...

Best Regards,

Deputy for the Preparatory Stage

Thadwa Tamir

Shadwa Samir

College Director

Hala Toma